
City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 
 

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 
October 10, 2017 

 
The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, October 10th, 
2017, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City 
Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 
  
Mayor Webster called the meeting to order. 
 
Council members present were: 
Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Ben Thackerson, 
and Mayor Webster 
 
Absent: Councilor Don Baker 
 
Mr. Dixon and the Council discussed the following: 
There was a presentation for the new library given to the council. 
Bradley presented the palette as very neutral and the color will come from the furniture.  There will be 
vertical subway tile on the water wall in the bathrooms with tile floor.  The main area will be low pile 
carpet that mimics concrete look but will minimize noise.  Natural stone on the circulation desk will 
match the stone look on the front outside and the fireplace.  There will be LED lights that are very energy 
efficient. 
The furniture will be modular separate and on coasters that can be reconfigured.  All furniture will have 
power for cell phones and/or laptops.  The kid’s area will have amphitheater type furniture with a variety 
of table heights for the kids. 
The multiple purpose room will have nesting tables and chairs that can easily and quickly moved around 
and stored.  There will be porch furniture that will be bolted down. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Ronnie Dixon 
City Manager 


